
Newspaper/Web Ad 

Sussex County Government – Vehicles 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

Sussex County Government will receive sealed competitive proposals (“Bid”) for the purchase of 

various vehicles. Sealed bids must be received by Sussex County Government, c/o Gina A. 

Jennings, Finance Director, Sussex County Administrative Office Building, 2 The Circle, P.O. 

Box 589, Georgetown, DE 19947, until 10 A.M., local time, on October 2, 2023. To be considered, 

price proposals must be submitted in writing and respond to the items outlined in the request for 

proposal (RFP). 

 

Interested parties must submit two (2) written proposals to the Sussex County Government, 

Attention: Gina A. Jennings, Finance Director, Sussex County Administrative Office Building,  

2 The Circle, P.O. Box 589, Georgetown, DE 19947, by 10 A.M., local time, on October 2, 2023. 

At which time the proposals will be publicly opened, read aloud with recording only the name of 

the respondent(s). All other information shall be confidential. 

Bids are being sought from vendors to supply the following vehicle types: 

4WD Model Chevrolet Suburban 

The request for proposals may be obtained by visiting Sussex County’s website 

http://www.sussexcountyde.gov/legal-notices/bids. Questions shall be directed to Bobby 

Schoonover at 302-236-0095 or rschoonover@sussexcountyde.gov. If necessary, an addendum 

will be issued to address questions received. 

A formal pre-bid will not be held. 

In its sole discretion, Sussex County Government reserves the right to extend the time and place 

for opening bids from that described in the advertisement by providing not less than two (2) 

calendar days’ notice, by posting an addendum on the Sussex County website. 


